
Charlotte Sidway Elementary Welcomes the Class of 2020!

Many children, along with their parents, had
their first taste of an afternoon at school when
they attended Kindergarten Orientation on
Tuesday, May 15th at Charlotte Sidway
Elementary School.

The afternoon began in the gym where parents
and “Kinder-Kids” were greeted by faculty and
staff members. “Kinder-Kids” were escorted out
of the gym while parents remained for a Parent
Presentation.

Presentations began with a warm greeting from
Superintendent, Mr. Robert Christmann followed by opening
remarks from Denise Dunbar, Charlotte Sidway Principal.
Parents spent the afternoon learning about a variety of topics
including, health related issues, PTA, the “Y” program,
looping/inclusion classes, bus safety, and what a typical
kindergarten day will be like for their child.

While parents were learning about Kindergarten Life, the
children had a chance to experience it. “Kinder-kids” were
divided among various classrooms where they spent the
afternoon singing, reading, playing and enjoying all that
Kindergarten has to offer.

Once presentations were complete, parents picked up
their children and headed off together to experience a bus
ride. The afternoon ended with the opportunity for families
to take an unguided tour of the school –
a place they will soon become
very familiar with this Fall!

G.I. High School internship students .
were on hand to assist with orientation. .
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